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From: NANCY GREEN <ninjanurse9@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 11:59 AM
To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Yes to bill H-5515

To the Committee,

Lack of participation in elections is a serious problem in our country and we should do all we can to encourage eligible
voters to register and vote. Taking away the 30 day wait is a good start, especially if followed up with voter education on
civics and our stake in electing the best leaders.

Sincerely,

Nancy Green, RN

576 Hope 5t.

Providence, Ri 02906

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad



